Southern Sierra IRWMP Update
IRWMP Planning Grant Application

5 - SCHEDULE
A detailed project schedule has been prepared, consistent with the Work Plan and Budget and in accordance with the Proposal Solicitation Package (PSP) guidelines (see Attachment 5.1).  The schedule begins on December 1, 2014 when in-kind work on the project began.  The primary project implementation will be performed from December 2016 to December 2017.   

The Southern Sierra RWMG and all of the subconsultants have experience preparing IRWMPs, and believe that the proposed timeline is reasonable for the work required.

Project Start Date and Completion Time

It is assumed that Draft Award Recommendations are made in November 2016.  Work will begin immediately thereafter in December 2016, as required in the PSP.  It is also assumed that the contract will be awarded in January 2017.  It is estimated that the IRWMP update will require 13 months to complete.  This is 11 months sooner than the 2-year grant agreement period, and will provide a considerable buffer in case of unforeseen circumstances that may delay the project.

Readiness to Proceed

The Southern Sierra RWMG and their consultants are ready to proceed with the IRWMP update immediately, and will complete the project within the required timeframe.  Agency and consultant staff have already been reserved for the project.  
Major Milestones
Major milestones are shown on the project schedule and include:

· Contract Start Date

· Completion of Climate Change Study/Chapter Update

· Draft IRWMP Update

· Final IRWMP Update
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